
Hello Mill Creek, it is Wednesday, May 7th.    
 
Students, if you choose to have a water bottle during class, only regular plain water is allowed in water 
bottles in the classroom. No other beverages are allowed. If you have other beverages, those should be 
kept in your locker with the exception of lunchtime. You may have your other beverages during your 
lunch period in the cafeteria. 
 
The Panther PACK will be meeting today during advisory in Ms. Boscarino’s room.  
 
Today’s Wacky Wednesday theme is: Panther Pride! Student leadership will be around to advisory 
classes this morning with slips for you to fill out if you are participating. Put the slip in the Wacky 
Wednesday bucket outside of the student leadership room for a chance to win a prize! 
 
Last night in Panther Sports- Tennis put up a strong fight in a close matchup against Fruitport, 
ultimately falling short. Great effort all around, and we look forward to bouncing back in the next 
match! 
 
7th grade students, the deadline to sign up for Spanish 1 for next year is this FRIDAY. Make sure you 
tell your parent or guardian to sign you up if you are interested in taking Spanish 1 as an 8th grader. 
 
Also 7th graders - All Battle GR permission slips and money are due to Mr. Borland or Mrs. Wohlford 
by the end of the day on Friday!  If you have any questions; please see Mr. Borland or Mrs. Wohlford!  
 
Reminder:  Link Applications for the Peer to Peer Program are due to Ms. England by Friday!  See Ms. 
England or Miss Berry if you have questions! 
 
Students, if you are interested in joining student leadership next year, please check the postings in the 
Panther's Google Classroom. All applications are due this Friday, May 9th. 
 
The annual Walk-A-Thon for Kids Food basket is taking place on Wednesday, May 14th. For more 
information, check the Panthers Google Classroom. 
 
Thank you and let’s make tomorrow even better! 


